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Nipomo CSD Board of Directors Authorize Contract for Eureka Well Repair 

 
 

On Wednesday, March 26th, the District’s Board held its regular meeting at 9AM and authorized a contract for repair of the 

Eureka Well to Fisher Pump and Well Service Inc. out of Santa Maria. The contract is valued at $63,180 with a $30,000 

change order contingency. 

The Eureka Well is one the District’s three largest producing wells. It was drilled in 1979 and the current pump has been in 

place since 1999. In February, a leak was discovered and the pump was pulled, disassembled and inspected. The inspection 

revealed that the pump and well needs some maintenance and cleaning. 

Since the Standpipe Tank water storage tank is currently out of service, timely repair to the Eureka well is critical.   

Next Scheduled Regular Board Meeting: Wednesday, April 9th, 2014, 9AM, District Board Room 148 South Wilson, Nipomo. 

For more information, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133 or visit www.ncsd.ca.gov.  
 

### 
 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

